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Great River Hydro 

January 8, 2024 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Debbie-Anne Reese, Acting Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, D.C. 20426 
 

 
Re: Great River Hydro, LLC; FERC Project Nos. 1855-050, 1892-030 and 1904-078, 

Request for an Extension of Time to file a Response to Bellows Falls Application 
Deficiencies and Requests for Additional Information  
 

Dear Acting Secretary Reese: 

Great River Hydro, LLC (Great River Hydro) as licensee, owner, and operator hereby submits a request 
for an extension of time to respond to the Commission letter of November 9, 2023, regarding Schedule A, 
deficiencies in the June 8, 2023 revised application for the Bellows Falls Project, and to adequately 
respond to the Schedule B, additional information requests needed to process the applications for the 
Wilder, Bellows Falls and Vernon Projects. 
 
Great River Hydro is unable to respond within the required 60 days of the November 9, 2023 letter, 
pursuant to Section 5.20(a)(2) [Deficiencies] and Section 5.21 [AIRs] of the Commission’s regulations.  
Great River Hydro is requesting an extension of time, until January 31, 2024, to complete and file its 
response. 
 
We appreciate the Commission’s cooperation and if there are further questions regarding this matter, 
please contact me at 603-498-2851 or  jragonese@greatriverhydro.com. Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
John L. Ragonese 
FERC License Manager 


